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Dear Parents,

You should have received a message via MyEd or text regarding the return to school for all students on Monday,
8th March, 2021.

We have made provision to 'lateral flow test' all students and would recommend that your child joins the testing
programme for asymptomatic Covid-19 students. Details about the tests are available on the school website.

Testing of students in Years 11, 12 and 13 takes place on Friday, 5th March, 2021. Students will just have their
test and go home on this day - no lessons. All Year 11, 12 and 13 students are to return at 8:25am on Monday,

8th March, 2021.

Testing of students in Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 is on Monday, 8th March. Students have been given timed
appointments for their tests. Assuming a negative test, students will then go to normal lessons.

Students whose parents have not given consent for testing are expected to be in school at 8:25am on Monday,
8th March, 2021 for their normal lessons.

There is no 'remote learning' planned for Monday, 8th March, all lessons will be 'live' in school.
Two reminders:
1. Please make sure your son / daughter has a supply of facemasks. These are expected to be worn in all
classrooms and circulation areas
2. Please purchase a small bottle of hand sanitiser for your child to encourage good hygiene

We are looking forward to seeing all our students together on Monday, 8th March, 2021.

Yours sincerely,

Julian Nicholls
Head
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